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                                                                                                                                        Monday 29th June 2015  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you know, due to the building work in the hall, we are moving our Summer Show, Troy Story, to 
the Festival Hall, Market Rasen. 
 
As part of the rehearsals for the show, the Key Stage Two children will be walking to the Festival Hall 
on Monday afternoon (6th July), leaving school at 1.00pm to be back by the end of the school day. If 
you are able to walk with us to the Festival Hall and back, please can you let your child’s class 
teacher know as soon as possible. The Year Six children will also be walking to the Festival Hall on 
Tuesday 30th June in the afternoon for their first rehearsal at the hall.  
 
On Tuesday 7th July, all of our children, including our Key Stage One children, will be walking to the 
Festival Hall for the show’s dress rehearsal. Again, we will leave at 1.00pm and will return to school 
by the end of the school day.  
 
On Wednesday 8th July, all Key Stage Two children will be walking to and from the Festival Hall 
during the afternoon to perform the show. Again, we will leave at 1.00pm and will return to school 
by the end of the school day. 
 
Key Stage Two children will also be performing during the evening. The evening show is due to start 
at 6.00pm. We would like to ask you to drop your children with us at 5.45pm at the Festival Hall. 
Your child will then be ready to be picked up by 7.30pm. Please can you let your child’s class teacher 
know if they are unable to attend the evening performance?  When we are handing the children 
back to parents that evening we ask for your patience as we will have a large number of children 
to hand over safely.  Please note, children will not be allowed to walk home alone from the Festival 
Hall so please arrange for them to be picked up. 
 
We do not need a permission slip to take children to these events as they are covered by the blanket 
slip for visits around Market Rasen. If for any reason you don’t want your child to attend please 
speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support, we look forward to sharing our show with you and celebrating the hard 
work of all of our children. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Nichola Allerston 
Head of School  
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